
From: Kaldenbach, Tom  
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2012 5:09 PM 
To: 'Hughes, Brenda' 
Cc: 'John Hamrick' 
Subject: RE: Public Notice Approval SR-04 and SR-05 
 
Brenda, 
 
The notice will be adequate with the handwritten changes shown in red on the attached copy.  You should know that 
yesterday (May 29, 2012) DRMS denied the two bond release requests (SR-04 and SR-05) for reasons unrelated to the 
notice. 
 
Tom Kaldenbach 
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
Phone (303) 866-3567, ext. 8128 
 
 
 
From: Hughes, Brenda [mailto:Brenda.Hughes@RioGrandeResources.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2012 3:06 PM 
To: Kaldenbach, Tom 
Subject: Public Notice Approval 
 
Hi Tom, 
 
Thanks for the phone call last week – enjoyed visiting.  Attached is a combined public notice for the release of the bonds 
covering TR 12, TR-13 and TR-15, which all together total $413,218.  Please review and approve prior to sending the 
public notice to the Golden Transcript for publication.   
 
Don’t hesitate to call if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, Brenda 
Brenda G. Hughes, CPL / ESA 
Land & Title Specialist 
Contractor for Cotter Corporation 
P. O. Box 1000 
Hobson, TX   78117 
Physical:  1350 County Road 240 
Phone:  830 / 780-3911 x 230 
Fax:  830 / 780-2085 
Cell:  210 / 289-2727 
email:  brenda.hughes@RioGrandeResources.com 
 ****************************************************************************** 
This e-mail and all other electronic (including voice) communications from the sender's firm are for informational 
purposes only. No such communication is intended by the sender to constitute either an electronic record or an 
electronic signature, or to constitute any agreement by the sender to conduct a transaction by electronic means. Any 
such intention or agreement is hereby expressly disclaimed unless otherwise specifically indicated.  
 
The information transmitted (including attachments) is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 
U.S.C. 2510-2521.  This electronic mail may contain information that is privileged, proprietary and confidential and/or 
exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  This transmission is intended solely for the individual or entity 
designated above.  If you are not the intended recipient, you should understand that any distribution, copying, or use of 

http://mining.state.co.us/
mailto:Brenda.Hughes@RioGrandeResources.com
mailto:brendahughes.RGR@the-cia.net


the information contained in this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is unauthorized and strictly 
prohibited.  If you have received this electronic mail in error, please immediately notify the sender and destroy all 
copies which you may have of this communication.   
******************************************************************************* 
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